
ODP's Technology Task Force Seeking Input From Providers 

The Office of Developmental Programs' (ODP) Technology Task Force is seeking 

input from providers about the use of Remote Supports, Assistive Technology, 

Teleservices, and Video Monitoring. The information collected will develop 

baseline data and inform future decisions related to supportive technology. 

This brief survey should take approximately 5-10 minutes to complete. Please 

include information for all individuals served and for all service locations 

throughout your organization. Once collected, ODP plans to publish the results for 

all stakeholders. 

The survey will close on Friday, April 28, 2023 at 4:00 PM. 

Thank you for your participation. 

To complete the survey, please use the following link 

https://cpa.questionpro.com/ODP-TechSurvey-2023 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcpa.questionpro.com%2FODP-TechSurvey-2023&data=05%7C01%7Cc-ahightow%40pa.gov%7Cc72cc4c5da864ef8bd7108db3f6feafd%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C638173522167783089%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5uqP5C7hKVmjAS5tOPHZQ7373fOZnyZ8Bs6Npzrtjrc%3D&reserved=0

